

1015 No. American Way, Room 107 Miami, Florida 33132 (305) 536-4307

September 15, 1992

Mr. Nick Wiensenfeld Director International Marketing Controlled Food Storage Trading Co. 256 South Robertson Boulevard Beverly Hills, Ca. 90211

Dear Mr. Wiensenfeld:

Our office has received your letter dated Aug. 25, 1992 with the enclosed copy of the U.S. Department of Agriculture letter dated Nov 7,1986 concerning the Humico Humidity Control System.

This System is acceptable to our office as long as it meets the following criteria:

- 1. It is durable and functions as advertised.
- 2. It is easily removable and cleanable.
- 3. It is non-corroding and non-toxic.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to contact our office.

sincerely,

Randall Peterson, Chief Vessel Sanitation Program